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MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

January 2013 

A happy and blessed New Year to my Brothers and Sisters in Christ 
Un Año Nuevo feliz y bendita a mis hermanos y hermanas en Cristo:
Um Ano Novo feliz e abençoado para os meus irmãos e irmãs em Cristo
Sainte et joyeuse nouvelle année à mes chersfrères et sœurs dans le Christ
그리스도 안에서 내 형제 자매 행복하고 축복받은 설날
M t ộ năm m iớ  h nhạ  phúc và phúc Anh ch  emị  c aủ  tôi trong Chúa Kitô
Ein frohes und gesegnetes Neues Jahr meine Brüder und Schwestern in Christus!

The Charism of Cursillo is to live De Colores (filled with grace), giving testimony in the movable square metre 
that surrounds us by the best means, that is friendship. This is the Gift of God that gave origin to the Cursillos  
of Christianity Movement.

“Keep the spirit alive, Cursillistas! Walk the paths of the world taking with you the divine seal of grace on your faces  
with confidence and serenity. May your friendship with Christ blossom throughout all the world in a thousand colours”.  
(Pope Paul VI Message at the II World Ultreya 1970)

With those words what more do we need! This is our year of Faith, filled with Grace.  Our 
Charism says it all. In 2013 we need to work together in unity and harmony towards a joyful 
Encounter.

This month the newsletter is  brief. A request for your assistance and a report on some areas of 
work.

Request:  The OMCC Executive wishes to update  the number of persons who have lived the 
Cursillo experience world wide. We hold no accurate record.
We need each National Secretariat to return to us, if you have records,  the number of 
Cursillistas in your Country.  
We would like this information as soon as possible, before the 31st of May.

Our usual procedure is to go through the 4 International Groups, but with this information  I 
believe it will be easier for you to send it directly to the OMCC Secretary, Margaret Morris at 
this email omcc.exec@gmail.com

World Encounter:  Do not forget the prayers for our successful planning.
The Registration Form and the Information Letter re the VII World Encounter were sent to the 
International Groups who will now distribute them to all National Secretariats. 
At a later date they will be posted on the OMCC website.

Statutes:   The  modifications  to  the  “ad  experimentum”  Statutes,  approved  by  the 
International Groups, have been sent to Rome, as the PC requested.
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FI Commission: Members are working on the drafts to go out to all National Secretariats via 
the International  Groups. 

As always, in the “De Colores” of Grace,
Peace and blessings,

Yvonne
Mrs Yvonne Carrigan – OMCC President
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